



County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

LGBTQ Pride Month

2 messages

Jamie Beutler <beutlerjamie@gmail.com>

To: County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 8:05 AM

Dear Supervisors,

Please include a resolution for Pride Month this month. The gay members of our community have contributed to much to improve our quality of life. They deserve our recognition.

Thank you,

Jamie Beutler

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 8:40 AM

To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bostour@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>

Fyi

Office of the Clerk of the Board El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. [Quoted text hidden]

